
NEWS  POSTED   SEPTEMBER 6, 2018 

Webinar: The State of the Data on Hispanic
Children and Families

Have you ever struggled to find data with the information you need about Hispanic families? The National

Research Center on Hispanic Children & Families (Center) invites you to attend their upcoming State of the

Data on Hispanic Children and Families Webinar on Thursday, September 20th, 2018 from 2:00-3:00 pm

ET. This webinar builds on a series of briefs and interactive data tools developed by the Center to assess the

available data, discuss how to capitalize on it, and make recommendations for future data collection efforts

to ensure understanding of the increasingly diverse U.S. population. Panelists from different sectors will

discuss their perspectives on strengths and limitations of available data and engage in discussion on this

important topic.

Date: Thursday, September 20th, 2018, 2:00-3:00 pm ET

For more information, please view the State of the Data Webinar Announcement.

To register, please visit the Webinar registration page.
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http://www.hispanicresearchcenter.org/resources/interactive-data-tools/
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